
 
 
 

HUMBOLDT LAFCO 
NOTICE OF HEARINGS 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Humboldt Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCo) will 
hold a public hearing on Wednesday, August 20, 2025 at 9:00 a.m., or as soon thereafter as the 
matter can be heard, in the City of Eureka Council Chambers, 531 K Street, Eureka, CA, on the 
items listed below: 
 
Reconsideration of the Kneeland Fire Protection District Sphere of Influence Amendment and 
Annexation. The Commission will consider a request for reconsideration of its May 21, 2025, 
approval of the annexation of approximately 61,486 acres (503 parcels) to the Kneeland Fire 
Protection District and associated Sphere of Influence amendment. The request, submitted by 
Humboldt Redwood Company, opposes annexation of its parcels. The Commission may approve, 
modify, or deny the request pursuant to Gov. Code §56895. Meeting materials and participation 
instructions will be posted at: www.humboldtlafco.org 
 
All interested persons have a right to attend the public hearing and be heard regarding the listed 
actions. The meeting will be conducted through a hybrid combination of in-person and/or virtual 
attendance. Anyone who wishes to participate remotely should consult the meeting agenda for 
the video conference link or call-in telephone number. The agenda and related meeting 
materials will be posted on the Commission’s website www.humboldtlafco.org at least 72 hours 
before the scheduled start time of the meeting. 
 
Please direct comments, questions, and requests to review documents to Humboldt LAFCo, 670 
9th Street, Suite 202, Arcata, CA 95521. Phone: (707) 445-7508. E-mail: info@humboldtlafco.org  
(preferred).  
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